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Community Centre Car Park 

 

As you are aware, the Community Centre Car Park can become extremely busy at morning 
drop off and afternoon pick-up. 

The safety of all our children, parents and families is of paramount importance to us.  
Please exercise care and consideration, especially when moving vehicles off the car park.   

Thank you. 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 

 

Thank you for your attendance at our recent Parent/Teacher Meetings.  I hope you found 
the discussions informative.  The strong partnership that exists between teachers and par-
ents is fundamental in ensuring that all our children achieve the very best they can whilst in 
our care.  It is a partnership we value and strive to continually strengthen.   

Thank you for your support, co-operation and engagement with us!  It really is appreciated. 

 

British Legion Poppy Appeal 

 

We are again this year supporting the British Legion’s Poppy Appeal.  Many of the children 
have purchased items this week.   

We will be continuing this up until our Remembrance Service on Friday 10th November.   

You are warmly invited to join us in Church for this Service at 10.45am.  Our Worship Team, 
supported by Jordan,  have written a Remembrance Prayer which will be shared at the Ser-
vice. 

 Pre-Loved Uniform 

 

A huge thank you to one of our parents, Kelly Rowland, who since June has managed the sale 
of much-needed, pre-loved school uniform. In doing so, Kelly has raised £260 towards the 
PTFA Funds.  Thank you to all those who have kindly donated and purchased items.  
Kelly is more than happy to  take and process all uniform/PE Kits and if she has the stock, 
can fulfil orders the next day. Please contact Kelly if you want any more information. 
 
Thank you . 
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Social Media 

 

Please follow us, like and share our posts on Instagram and Facebook!  It’s a great way to 
share with you snippets of school life and celebrate some of the amazing work and achieve-
ments of our school. 

Thank you. 

Half term 

 

School closes today to pupils for the half term break and re-opens for the second half of 
the Autumn term on Monday 6th November. 

 

Wishing all our families and friends a happy, safe and restful half term! 

Paula Snee 


